March 5, 2003

Cynthia E. McMullen

McMullen Law Office, P.S.

N. 112 University Rd, Suite 300

Spokane, WA  99206

RE:
City of Sprague 

 v. Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

 and Burlington Northern & Santa Fe Railroad Company

Lincoln County Superior Court No. 03-2-00009-5

Dear Ms. McMullen:

The Commission return in the above matter is being filed with the Clerk of the Lincoln County Superior Court on March 6, 2003.  The return consists of the documents listed on the attached sheets.

If you believe that this return is deficient, please advise immediately and consideration will be given to the filing of a supplemental record.

You will be invoiced later for the copying cost associated with preparing the return.  

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

cc: Parties

Enclosure

